Summer Village of South Baptiste

We are in the process of updating our residents list for our village. Please send an email to southbaptiste@gmail.com with your current information so that we can contact you in case of emergency. Your safety is our priority.

Should we pave the roads?

We have capital funds from the Government of Alberta that we need to spend or return. We don't want to give it back! One thing the money can be used for is paving the side roads in our village. This is an expensive endeavour so we want your input. Do you want the road paved where you live? email us your thoughts at southbaotiste@mail.com.

Land Use Bylaw update

We have received our first draft copy of the revised bylaw. Council has reviewed and returned with the changes, additions and deletions that our residents recommended. We expect to receive the final draft back by the second week of March and will then have a Public Hearing on April 11 via ZOOM for everyone to provide their final input. Email southbaptiste@gmail.com to get the Zoom invite. A copy of the Bylaw will be posted on our website for you to review.

Upcoming Events

Public Hearing APRIL 11
Next Council Meetings:
April 27, 2024 6:30pm
May 28, 2024 6:30pm
June 25, 2024 6:30pm

Please reach out to southbaptiste@gmail.com for the

Other meeting dates listed on our website Southbaptiste.com



Contact Us